
Contacts 
 Priest in Charge   Revd Stephanie Gillingham 
    moulshamchurches@gmail.com   
Associate Priest:   Revd Suzanne McAllister          
    rev_suzanne_mcallister@outlook.com    
Churchwarden:   Lucy Bubb  07970 728673  
Assistant Churchwarden: David Millward 07749 359971 
Parish Safeguarding Officer:    Sue 07708 296804 
 
Treasurer:    moulshamstlukestreasurer@gmail.com  
 
Newsletter Content       If you have any items for the Newsletter (including  
    requests for prayer) contact Janette Tadman  -    
    janettetadman@gmail.com  or 07749 298639 

 
Saturday Coffee   
11am - 12 noon 

 
29th June - Brenda  
Church is closed after coffee 

Please Pray  
For Sally, Joan, Anna, Sheila, Nicky,  
Amelia, Val, Audrey, Mary, Brian,  
Catherine, Revd Suzanne, Arthur,  
June, Dave T and Sharon.    
We remember: 
Joy Helen Silver (24.06.2014) 
Dennis Olding (26.06.2016) 
Rodney Desborough (28.06.1971) 
Kathleen Stock (29.06.2016) 
  

Parish Roads:  
We also pray this month for those 

living and working in:    
Sandpiper Walk, Skylark Walk, 

St. Anthony’s Drive, Swallow Path, 
Sycamore Way  

 
Sunday 30th June 

5th Sunday of Trinity  
 

10am: Morning Worship 
Roger Gillingham 

  
Duty Warden: Lucy 
Sound: Helen 
Music: David 
Sides: Pat and Maxine 
Refreshments: Helen 
 

4pm: SWCC Service 
Revd Stephanie and Lucy 

 

Duty Warden: Lucy 
Sound: TBC 
Music: David 
Sides: TBC 
Refreshments: Brenda and Richard 

Living Light 
The Aumbry Light in June has  
been sponsored in memory of   
 
 Mary Marshall 

  
 

Sunday 23rd June 
  

4th Sunday of Trinity  
  

10am: Holy Communion 
Revd Stephanie Gillingham   

Duty Warden: David 
Chalice: Mike 
Reader: Pat 
Sound: Mike 
Music: David 
Sides: Pat and Hilary 
Refreshments: Pat 

 
 
 

Weekday Prayers  
Tuesdays at 2pm  

Disabled access and  
toilets available 

Sunday 23rd June 2024 stlukemoulsham.co.uk /stlukesmoulshamlodge 

Financial Giving Please do support St Luke's using one of the options below: 
• Regular giving through the Parish Giving Scheme  -  see noticeboard for          

information  
• One-off online donations accessed via the St Luke's website homepage  
• Contactless card reader available at the back of church 

 
Birthdays:     “Happy Birthday to you:  to Jesus be true.  

May God’s richest blessing  rest today upon you.”  

WEEKLY NEWS 
 
 
 
 
 

Collect 
Gracious Father,  
by the obedience of Jesus  
you brought salvation to our wayward 
world:  
draw us into harmony with your will, 
that we may find all things restored in 
him,  
our Saviour Jesus Christ 
Amen. 

 

 
Post Communion Prayer 

 

Eternal God,  
comfort of the afflicted and healer of 
the broken,  
you have fed us at the table of life and 
hope:  
teach us the ways of gentleness and 
peace,  
that all the world may acknowledge 
the kingdom of your Son Jesus Christ 
our Lord. 
Amen 
 



Psalm 133 
1 How very good and pleasant it is 
    when kindred live together in unity! 
2 It is like the precious oil on the head, 
    running down upon the beard, 
on the beard of Aaron, 
    running down over the collar of his robes. 
3 It is like the dew of Hermon, 
    which falls on the mountains of Zion. 
For there the LORD ordained his blessing, 
    life for evermore.   
Mark 4:35-end 
35 On that day, when evening had come, he said to them, ‘Let us go across to 
the other side.’ 36 And leaving the crowd behind, they took him with them in 
the boat, just as he was. Other boats were with him. 37 A great gale arose, 
and the waves beat into the boat, so that the boat was already being 
swamped. 38 But he was in the stern, asleep on the cushion; and they woke 
him up and said to him, ‘Teacher, do you not care that we are perishing?’ 
39 He woke up and rebuked the wind, and said to the sea, ‘Peace! Be still!’ 
Then the wind ceased, and there was a dead calm. 40 He said to them, ‘Why 
are you afraid? Have you still no faith?’ 41 And they were filled with great 
awe and said to one another, ‘Who then is this, that even the wind and the 
sea obey him?’  

National Month of Prayer for Toddler Groups  
June is the national month of prayer for toddler groups. This year the theme 
is based on the parable of the mustard seed “from a little seed”, Matthew 
13:31-32.  Please prayer for the children (they have all coloured in birds that 
are hung on the white tree in church with their names on the back), carers 
and helpers of our Edward Bear Baby and Toddler Group.  All of their       
activities over recent weeks have been seed based - last week they made 
bird feeders by threading cheerio pieces onto pipe-cleaners. Many of them 
have been hung in our garden so have a look for them (unless the birds have 
eaten them all)! 

Pray Your Part 
Please pick up a Pray Your Part booklet from the back of church for 21 days 
of prayer and reflection for the General Election. There are also large print 
versions. If prospective candidates knock at your door, perhaps ask their 
views on Fairtrade? 

Bradwell Pilgrimage, Saturday 6 July, 10.30am-3.15pm 
Its a free day for all ages of reflection, worship, workshops, crafts and walks. 
The theme this year is 'Your Kingdom come, your will be done' and the key-
note speaker is Bishop of Bradwell, Right Revd Adam Atkinson. There is a 
mini bus for those unable to walk from St Thomas' to St Peter's Chapel (c2 
miles). Lucy hopes to go and has spare seats in her car if you are interested.  

Edward Bear Baby and Toddler Group 
1.15-2.30pm every Wednesday during term-time  

Table Top Sale  
We are going to be hosting a table top sale on August Bank Holiday, 11am-
2pm.  We’ve got several sellers lined up already; there’s room for more 
though! If you would like to have a table, or know someone that would, 
could you let Lucy or Sue know? Perhaps homemade craft to sell, or you’re 
having a clear out? There will be a £15 fee per table. 

Wanted: Floor Steamer 
Do you have a floor steamer that our cleaner could borrow to steam clean 
the hall lobby and toilets? Please let Lucy or Brenda know. 

Key Messages from your PCC 
The PCC met on Wednesday evening and would like to share the following 
key messages: 

• The PCC has agreed to apply for the Bronze ECO Church award and 
hope that Bishop Guli will present it to us at our Harvest service on 22 
Sept. Look out for regular eco hints and tips in the newsletter, including 
about LOAF (buying Local, Organic, Animal-Friendly, Fairtrade). 

• We are expecting quotes in early July for the roof work and will then be 
able to start apply for grants. It is likely that the earliest the work will be 
done is Spring 2025. Please continue to pray for our situation and      
support our fundraising activities. 

• The PCC agreed to support the Mothers’ Union national campaign to 
raise awareness of domestic abuse called RISE UP (Respond, Inform, 
Support, Empower, Unite and Pray). You may have noticed posters in the 
toilets. There will be more information in future newsletters. 

The final minutes from each meeting are available on the noticeboard near 
the organ so please do read them. If you have any questions, ask any PCC 
member (Anna, David, Elena, Kevin, Lucy, Maurice, Revd Stephanie or Sue). 


